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Current Attendance 

Reception—92% 

Year 1—93% 

Year 2—92% 

Year 3—93% 

Year 4—94% 

Year 5—95% 

Year 6—94% 

 

Our Value for May is Courage 

 

 

 

 
 

Queen’s Platinum Jubilee 

We hope you all have a lovely long bank holiday 
weekend to celebrate the Queen’s Platinum    
Jubilee. 

Year 3 Sleepover 

On the 19th and 20th of May the children in Year 
3 took part in two days of activities plus a 
sleepover in school. The first day was spent      
exploring Delamere Forest, where the children 
worked brilliantly in groups to construct dens. 
Following that the children  spent the night at 
school before enjoying lots of team building and    
mindfulness activities in school. Everyone had a 
lovely two days. 

Year 5 Netball Team 

We were extremely proud of our netball 
team last week. The children played in a 
tournament at Golborne High School. 
They finished an impressive third overall. 

SATs 

Well done to all the children in Years 2 and 
6 for their hard work and effort when  
completing their SATs this half term. We 
are very proud of you all. 

Don’t forget we have two weeks 
off for half term. We return on 
Monday 13th of June. 


